
 

 

2016 LOTTERY AND GAMING CREDIT 
 

Do you qualify for the Lottery and Gaming Credit? 

This credit is available if you meet the following four 

criteria: 
 

1.You are a resident of the State of Wisconsin; AND 

2.You are the owner of the residential dwelling to 

which the credit would be applied; AND 

3.You used that dwelling as your primary residence as 

of January 1, 2016 (a primary residence is where an 

individual lives for at least 6 months of the year); 

AND 

4.You did not claim the Lottery and Gaming Credit 

for any other dwelling. 
 

Rental units, business property, vacant land and garages 

do not qualify for the credit. The Lottery and Gaming 

Credit is reported on your tax bill between the First 

Dollar Credit and Net Tax amounts (just above the 

bill’s payment vouchers). If you are eligible for the 

credit but did not receive it, you can apply for it at the 

Town Office until January 31, 2017. If you received the 

credit but you were not eligible for it, please apply at 

the Town Office to have it removed from your tax bill. 
 


